Boat Harbor

From: Joe Williams, Jr <jcwandsons@gmail.com>

Tue, Jun 24, 2025 09:43 AM

Subject: Boat Harbor

To: Frank <mayorsaxman@kpunet.net>

June 18, 2025

Good morning your Honor:

I would like for your council to consider that I be appointed to seek all funding for Saxman Harbor.

For several reasons, I have a good working relationship with our US Senators, and Congressmen, where we can get federal funding.

In addition, a good working relationship with the Department of Transportation, State of Alaska.

Finally, I will work hard to get funding from Cruise companies who will be using our docks once they are in operation. I know most everyone by name of who we will be dealing with, and I am not afraid to ask for money to build our harbor.

Respectfully,

Joe Williams, Jr.